
 

 

                                                                                                                                                 
“Enshrining a road safety culture among Slovaks“ 

 
PIN Talk in Slovakia 

25 January 2007 from 10:30 to 13:30 
Transport Ministry building - Bratislava 

 
 

Agenda 
 
 

1.       Opening 
 

1.1 Welcome by Mr. Jan Krak, Acting General Director of Transport Policy Division of 
Ministry of Transport, Posts and Telecommunications of the Slovak Republic and 
by Mr. Marian Hoffer, Director of Toyota Motor Slovakia 

 
1.2 Presentation by the PIN Secretariat 

- Prof. Richard Allsop, Chariman of the Road Safety PIN 
- Mrs Franziska Achterberg, PIN Programme Director 

   
1.3 Presentation by Mr. Štefan Pristaš, PIN Panel Member 
 
2.       Debate 
 
2.1 5 minutes of statements by 

Mr Milan Anjel, Head of Road Safety Council working group on enforcement, 
Slovak Presidium of Police Force; 
Mr Igor Dolansky, SKVZA – Slovak Association of training establishments of 
driving schools; 
Mr Zoltan Bojar, General Director, The Slovak Autoturist Club  

       Mr Štefan Machciník, expert,  Transport Research Institute Inc 
 

2.2 Discussion 
 
2.3 Concluding remarks by Prof. Richard Allsop, Chairman of the Road Safety PIN 

 
3.        Opening of the buffet by Mr Marian Hoffer, Toyota Motor Slovakia 


